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WILLOW FORK DRAINAGE DISTRICT UPDATE - June 2023

TOWN HALL

MEETING

Did Your Home Flood in Harvey?

August 28 Filing Deadline Nearing

Two months remain to file a claim for potential recovery if your home flooded
during Hurricane Harvey. Only about half of qualified residents have filed a claim
for this one-time opportunity to receive compensation. WFDD encourages
residents to attend a town hall to learn more and seek counsel to file a claim
before the end of July to allow time for the claim to be registered in federal claims
court before August 28, 2023.

Upcoming town hall meetings are scheduled for June 22, July 19, and August
17,2023, at 6:30 p.m. at The Golf Club at Cince Ranch, 23030 Cinco Ranch Blvd
Katy, TX 77450.

Representatives from Fort Bend County will share important information for
anyone who flooded upstream of Barker Reservoir during Hurricane Harvey,
including:

» Status of the Addicks and Barker upstream takings litigation
» Howto file aclaim
+ What is being done to protect properties impacted by Harvey in the future

Litigation counsel will be on hand to cover topics and answer questions, and while
not endorsed by WFDD but included here for information purposes only, answers
to frequently asked questions surrounding the Harvey litigation and legal

recourse can be found at https:/bapfe.com/.

Visit the Town Hall/Harvey Litigation webpage on WFDD's Project Barker
website for the latest.
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